
Market Announcement 
27 October 2022

 

27 October 2022 Market Announcement  1/1 
ASX Limited ASX Customer Service Centre 131 279  |  asx.com.au     
 

Cobre Limited (ASX: CBE) – Trading Halt 
Description 

The securities of Cobre Limited (‘CBE’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of CBE, pending it releasing 
an announcement. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the securities will remain in trading halt until the earlier of 
the commencement of normal trading on Monday, 31 October 2022 or when the announcement is released to 
the market. 

Issued by 
Yulia Gurdina 
Senior Adviser, Listings Compliance (Sydney) 
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27 October 2022 

Yulia Gurdina 

Adviser, Listings Compliance 

SYDNEY 

REQUEST FOR TRADING HALT 

 

Cobre Limited (ASX: CBE, Cobre or Company) hereby requests a trading halt in its securities from the 

ASX effective immediately pending the release of an announcement with respect to a material drilling 

result at the Ngami Copper Project in the Kalahari Copper Belt in Botswana.  

 

The trading halt will last until the earlier of the release of an announcement to the ASX in relation to 

the drilling result or the commencement of trading on Monday 31 October, 2022.  

 

The Company is not aware of any reason as to why the trading halt should not be granted or any 

further information required to be disclosed to the market regarding the trading halt. 

 

This Trading Halt Request was authorised on behalf of the Cobre Board by: Martin C Holland, Executive 

Chairman and Managing Director. 

 

For more information about this announcement, please contact: 

Martin C Holland 

Executive Chairman and Managing Director 

holland@cobre.com.au 
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